
Letter from your Secretary: 
Hello everyone! I hope you are excited for the spooky season because it’s October!! And with October
comes our first major performance, the Fall Concert. I hope y’all are excited because I know I am. It
might’ve been a rough first month for some of you, but I know you can hang in there. If you want to stay
updated on any changes, check our website bellairechoir.org. As always, see you next month! - Ryan F.

Our Fall Concert is on the 19th
and is a MAJOR GRADE!!

If you want to audition for a
Cabaret Solo videos are due the
8th

Belletamus Camp is a mandatory
event for all Belle Voci Ensemble/
Cantamus Members on the 5th

Come to Halloween Move Night!!!

Important AnnouncementsBirthdays!
Carlos M. 10/1                                 Jadyn M. 10/25

Valeria M. 10/1

Wesley G. 10/2                             

Suha A. 10/17                       

instagram: @bellairehschoir 
twitter: @BellaireHSChoir
tiktok: @bellairehschoir
choir website: www.bellairechoir.org
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